AIS RESEARCH LIBRARY COMMITTEE REPORT

SPRING 2021

The normal quantity of Regional, Sectional, Local Bulletins, and Newsletters have
been received, recorded and filed. The following requests for assistance have
been answered:

1. Assisted Kathy Oldham in determining how the Dykes Medal Awards were
determined in the very early years of the AIS.

2. Sent data to Dwayne Booth pertaining to a project he was working on.

3. Spent time going through the Figge slide files trying to identify slides
photographed with garden labels poorly pictured.

4. Currently finishing the copying of a series of articles on reblooming iris for
Delane Langton, Billings, Montana.

The labeling of file drawers has been put on hold due to the lack of suitable
file cabinets. Both Will Plotner and I have been searching the donation shops
with poor results.

Will Plotner is to be thanked for his effort in putting into excellent condition

a worn out, beat up shelving that is providing a good deal more storage space.

Respectfully submitted,

Dave Silverberg
Librarian



